



Dear Pastor & Praying Friends,

We are so thankful for your faithful prayers and support for the work down in Cordoba, Argentina. As we mentioned in our last letter, we are planning a furlough at the end of this year and most of 2022. David has started to contact our supporting churches by email and/or phone about giving an update in 2022. We have been able to schedule some meetings. If you would like for us to come and give a report/update, feel free to reach out to us. Our number is (786) 453-5295.

Praise the Lord we were able to restart our services in July after a brief interval of COVID restrictions. We continue doing two of our services through video calls.

Please continue praying for Exequiel in his transition and adaptation to a new place and a new ministry. Exequiel is a young Bible College graduate who has come to help us in the work at New Hope Baptist Church in Cordoba, Argentina. He has been helping us visit in a new neighborhood close to the church called Arguello Lourdes. We have been able to lead several people to the Lord in the area. We pray they will be able to attend church soon. We have also relaunched the Youth Meeting on Saturdays. It is a ministry to help the youth get together to hear God's Word and form friendships.

During the month of August, our family traveled up North to Tucuman. David taught a class on missions in the Institute. We were also able to visit several church plants in Tucuman and surrounding areas. The girls enjoyed being able to spend time with David's Dad (Pepaw) and we enjoyed seeing old friends.

We are glad to be back home and with all the people of the church here in Cordoba. We beg your prayers for our discipleships/Bible Studies with Fabrizio, Gonzalo, Oscar, Mariana, Susana and Debora. Hannah was able to start a study with Ayelen, a teenager who recently got saved and is growing in the Lord.

Ingrid (5) and Zoey (3) keep growing leaps and bounds and are healthy praise the Lord! Thank you so much for all that you do for missions and the cause of Christ down here in Argentina! God bless you!

Your missionaries to Argentina,

David, Hannah, Ingrid and Zoey Owens

www.reachingargentina.org







